
Week One, Term 3
25 July 2024

I always love the first day back after a school holiday, children racing across the lawn to 
see their friends and the smiles that are received to and from teachers waiting to hear 
children’s stories.  Children have settled into school routines well and there is a learning 
buzz around the school.

A big congratulations to Lauren and Paul Hailes on the safe arrival of their baby boy.

Matariki
Last term we celebrated Matariki with children making soup, bread, sandwiches and 
kebabs.  They had a great time and produced some beautiful food.  Whanau came 
along to hear us sing, then shared kai with us and played some games.  A wonderful 
atmosphere.

Riversdale Arts
Have you checked out our display at the Riversdale Arts.  
It looks fabulous!
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We are kind - kia manawanui
We are responsible - takahanga

We do our best - kō te hemo tonu atu



Daffodil Day
We will be hosting Daffodil Day on Friday 30th August.  More details to follow as will a 
flyer.  Please note there will be no white elephant this year.  The children will not be 
coming around to collect items.  
If you have some grocery hamper items that you would like to donate for the raffles, 
please drop them off at school.

Have a lovely weekend.
Kind regards
Michelle 
Tuamuaki/Principal

Term 3 - What’s on
31 July - Assembly 2:30pm
2 August - Ski Trip
12 August - BOT Meeting

School Speeches
14 August - Assembly 2:30pm
20 August - John Parsons
21 August - Cluster Speeches in Dipton
28 August - Assembly 2:30pm
30 August - Daffodil Day
3 September - Rugby Southland
9 September - BOT Meeting
10 September - Rugby Southland
11 September - Assembly 2:30pm

Wig Wednesday
12 September - Life Education
17 September - Rugby Southland
24 September - Rugby Southland






